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November 2021 Prayer Letter 
             

       New Church plant: 
 

 
 
 

                                                               Family update: 

              

              New believers: 

 
 

 

Prayer Requests: 
- Pray for our new church plant, Victory Baptist church of 

Zinguedesse 
- Pray for those who are just starting out their new walk with Christ 
- Pray for our family to remain healthy and safe 

 

The new church plant is going well.  
It is exciting to see all that God is doing.  We 
are working hard each week to evangelize 
the community that our church is in.  God 
has blessed and there are visitors coming to 
the church most weeks.  Most Sundays we 
will have one or two visitors.  We are 
excited to see all that God is doing. Please 
pray that God will continue to help us as we 
work to establish Victory Baptist Church.   

 Our family is doing great.  Parker 
has enjoyed going to school every day and 
getting to make friends.  He asked to go 
to school and church every day and is 
upset if we tell him he has to wait until 
Sunday or Wednesday to go to church 
again.  This month we are excited to 
celebrate both my wife’s and Eden’s 
birthdays.  Eden will be turning 2 years 
old. She is full of energy and we are very 
grateful that God has allowed us to raise 
her.   

This month we have seen 3 people 
make professions of faith.  We are excited to 
see God is still saving people and we are yet 
again reminded that the gospel works.  Please 
Pray for Usirria (on the Left), Arno (on the 
right), and Victoria (not pictured) who 
accepted Christ as their personal savior.  We 
are hoping to see many more come to a saving 
knowledge of Jesus Christ in the weeks to 
come.  We are currently teaching a baptism 
course for those who got saved preparing for 
the first baptisms of the new church plant.   


